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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

EMBARGO - IMMEDIATELY (5 JUNE 2003) 
 
 
The Director General of the National Treasury has today appointed Mr Brian Molefe as CEO and 
Secretary to the Public Investment Commissioners.  This appointment has been made in terms of 
Section 4 of the Public Investment Commissioners Act, No 45 of 1984. 
 
 
Mr Brian Molefe was, until today, Deputy Director-General responsible for the Asset and Liability 
Management Division in the National Treasury. 
 
 
He replaces Mr Ncedo Mlamla, who has been the Secretary to the Commissioners since 1999. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
 
 
Ms Maria Ramos 
Tel:  012 - 315 5151 


